Agenda
Soccer Boosters Meeting May 20, 2015
 
· Open meeting:  Rob Nabb
· Approve April meeting minutes  - Dawn Spiker made a motion to approve minutes as written.  John Butler seconded the motion.  Motion passed
· Treasurers report/Financial review – Joe Grimes – see attached
· 2015-2016 budget has been created for review by the board.  Plan to present for approval at the June meeting.
· Coaches update 
· Coach Reedy
· Meetings have been held for 8th graders and 9-11 graders.  Approx. 30 incoming 8th graders.  Xavier camp information has been sent out.
· Hotel for boy’s trip to Columbus – September 11-12.  A block of rooms have been reserved for players, coaches, bus driver.  Boosters will help cover cost of player rooms.  Still working on a link for a block of rooms for parents.  
· Boy’s tryouts August 1, 3 and 4
· Boy’s JV Green coach to be announced soon.
· Xavier camp, June 4, 5, 6.  Registrations starting to come in.  Both soccer and football fields have been reserved.  Cost of camp helps pay insurance, field rental, Mason coach expenses.  The remainder is paid to the Xavier coaches.  A couple of volunteers are needed to take payment/registrations the first night of camp.  Barb Grimes and Liz Mackzum have volunteered.
· Coach Schur
· Reminder for Parent meeting Tuesday, May 26, 6:30, HS Small Commons
· Summer schedule
· Girl’s tryouts August 1, 2, and 3
· Committee updates 
· Spiritwear – Mary Hancock with Sue Egan and Kathy Popovich 
· sock count needed so order can be placed by June 1.
· Senior design logo  - a couple of modifications made to the boy’s logo, it’s now completed.
· Youth camp – shirts will be order 5/21, delivered to Mary.  Mary Hancock and Bob Loehr have volunteered to take payment/registration Monday and Tuesday of camp.
· Will have information from comet Zone and BSN for parent/family spirit wear.
· MABA – The Butlers 
· Audit complete, waiting for results
· Fast payment from soccer boosters is $2000.
· September 18-19 football tailgate will not be at the school this year.  The city of Mason as part of the bicentennial celebration will be doing the tailgate.  Boosters are asked to participate but no food booths.
· The 990 form will be completed by 5/21/15.
· Sign for Vetere – Mike Bizzarro – no update
· Preseason Classic 
· 51 applications received, checks starting to come in – 3 teams off of last years pace – currently more boys teams
· Hotel situation is fixed – over 30 rooms booked so far
· Sponsors – Mike Calvani – upwards of $7k
· Niro has the Senior showcase design
· Showcase will have one sponsor – boys – Nationwide, girls – SW Power Design
· Camp
· Registrations are flowing in
· Signs have been posted on corners of Tylersville and Mason Montgomery
· Niro has the Camp design for the t-shirt – will be ordering soon
· Balconi will be sponsor on t-shirts
· 4 volunteers needed, positions will be posted on the Mason Soccer website
· New business
· Speakers will need to be adjusted at the soccer stadium
· Rob was presented with a gift for his work as President of the boosters.
· Quatman’s has mentioned supplying burgers for concessions this fall.  More to follow.
Motion to adjourn was made by Liz Mackzum.   Seconded by Barb Grimes.  Motion passed.


